From: Greg Mitchell

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Permit 5264-W

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 11:38:25 AM
Dear ADEQ,

| believe the C&H Hog Farm permit was a bad idea from the start in the unpredictable karst geology of
Newton County coupled with the close proximity to the Buffalo National River. Please do not compound
this error -- do all you can to rescind this permit and restore the healthy ecosystem that existed before
the hog farm began operations.

Sincerely,
Gregory Mitchell
307 E Sutton St.
Fayetteville AR
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